
We are still fighting to stop HJR1/SJR2 & SB92/HB144 at the Statehouse!
The deadline to pass HJR1/SJR2 & put it on an Aug Special Election is May 10.

Please call all these State Reps daily until next Weds, May 10!
Ask them to VOTE NO on Special Elections & NO on HJR1/SJR2.

If a vote is scheduled next week we will ask you to come back to pack the House.
We will fight to protect one person, one vote in Ohio until the last day.

Watch your email for updates!


